
BRINGING
A PET INTO
OUR HOME?

The Ministry of Health & Long-
Term Care requires all pets
coming into our Home to be

registered with our Front Office.

Pet owners must provide proof of the
pet’s vaccination on an annual basis for

Infection Prevention & Control purposes.

Unregistered and/or
unvaccinated pets

will not be permitted
in our building.

Pet owners will be provided
with our Pet Visitation

Policy upon registration.


